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DISCLAIMER:   

The Meadview Monitor is an official publication of the 

Meadview Civic Association (MCA), ( a membership 

association), P.O. Box 217, Meadview, AZ 86444. 

(928) 564-2313, Fax (928) 564-2520, or email: 

mca@citlink.net (please put “Meadview Monitor” in the 

subject line.) Notice in the Meadview Monitor is official 

notice of any and all proceedings of the MCA. 

Submissions become the property of The Meadview 

Monitor. We will not publish any letters or ads that are 

unsuitable for this newsletter or for which the MCA be 

held liable. The Board of Governors will make the final 

decisions on those letters, ads and/or articles that are 

printed. All articles must have a by-line. All letters 

must have a name and a traceable address. 

 

WEBSITE: www.mca-az.com 

 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

Ron King….…………..…..President  

Frank Eakins…...1st Vice-President  

Ray Stone……..2nd Vice-President  

Don Jarvis……………...…Treasurer  
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2016 ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

AND ELECTION 

MAY 28, 2016 AT 9:00 AM 

APPLICATIONS FOR OPEN BOARD SEATS 

WILL BE AVAILABLE DECEMBER 1, 2015. 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY 

FEBRUARY 10, 2016 FOR PUBLICATION IN 

THE MARCH/APRIL MONITOR. 

A BIOGRAPHY IS RECOMMENDED. 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

 

Summer is on its way! We continue to work hard to make sure all MCA facilities are available and 

ready for your enjoyment. 

 

Darrell is working on the solar panels to have the pool heated by Mother’s Day. Our potlucks will 

continue each month for our members. The mini golf course, the shuffle board court, the horse shoe 

pit, the tennis/basketball court, the children’s play area, the picnic areas, the nature walk and bar-b-

que areas, as well as, all activities in our lounge are also available for member’s use and their 

guests. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Helene Williams for her contributions to our Association 

during the time she has served on the MCA Board. 

 

Another “than you” to Frank Eakins for his two-year term as President and this last, third year as 

Vice President. 

 

As you know, our election on May 28th at 10:00 a.m. will be here soon and I will be leaving as your 

President. It has been an enlightened experience for me as I have come to appreciated the many 

facets and day-to-day issues that are necessary to maintain our organization and keep it running 

smoothly. I’m sure I will be leaving those duties in the very capable hands of the in coming Board of 

Directors. 

 

Remember to vote! Voting will begin on May 28, 2016, immediately following the conclusion of the 

Membership Meeting. Elections will be over at 2:00 p.m. on the same day—May 28th. Should you 

require an “absentee ballot” please contact our office. 

 

Our annual bar-b-que will begin after the conclusion of the Membership Meeting. Hamburgers, hot 

dogs, baked beans, beverages and deserts will be provided by the MCA. 

 

On behalf of myself, your Board Members, and all MCA staff, your continued support is very much 

appreciated. 

 

 

 

Ron King, 

President 

Polls open following the 

conclusion of the meeting 

and close at 2:00 p.m. 
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I. Candidate Eligibility:     
 A slate of candidates, all of whom are members in 
good standing of the Meadview Civic Association, shall be 
selected by a nominating committee. The consent of all 
candidates shall be obtained before placing their names 
on the ballot. At the annual meeting a member present 
may nominate a member for the Board of Governors. No 
write-in candidates shall be accepted unless nominated at 
the annual meeting. No member nominated at the annual 
meeting shall be considered unless the candidate 
consents to serve if elected. The presiding officer shall 
limit nominating speeches from the to one (1) minute 
each. 

II. Who May Vote:     
 Only members in good standing will be eligible to 
vote. To be a member in good standing that all 
association assessments on lots being voted, have been 
paid in full by 2 P.M., THE FRIDAY PRIOR TO THE 

ANNUAL MEETING. 

III. Voting Eligibility:      
 A person eligible to vote in this election must be the 
owner or co-owner of Meadview property which is 
presently being assessed by the Association.  
 One vote only may be cast for each lot so assessed. 
Where a lot or lots are owned by one or more persons, 
only one of the persons names as co-owner may vote for 
any one lot. Only one vote per lot is allowed.      
 You may vote by absentee ballot if unable to attend 
the meeting. You must request your absentee ballot from 
the Secretary of the Board. Carefully follow the 
instructions sent with your ballot(s) and return to the 
Secretary. ABSENTEE BALLOTS MUST BE BY THE 
SECRETARY OF THE ASSOCIATION RECEIVED BY 
THE CLOSE OF THE LAST BUSINESS DAY PRIOR TO 
THE ANNUAL MEETING. 

IV. Verification of Voting Eligibility:   
 Each prospective voter will be required to present 
proper identification prior to receiving the ballot(s) for 
voting. Association records will be checked to verify that 
such person is a member in good standing. Each 
prospective voter will then be given the specific number of 
ballots, one for each member lot, and will then cast his/her 
ballot(s) immediately after verification.  
 Voting hours shall be from the conclusion of the 
annual meeting to 2:00 p.m.    
 There shall be no electioneering within one hundred 
(100) yards of the polling place. 

V. Ballots for Voting: Subsequent to verification of eligibility 
to vote, members will be given one (1) ballot for each lot 
for which he/she is authorized to cast a vote. Members, 
after verification of eligibility to vote, and receiving the 
ballot(s) shall proceed to vote and deposit said ballot(s) in 
the ballot box within ten (10) minutes. A member voting for 
more than ten (10) ballots shall have multiples of ten (10) 
minutes for each ten (10) ballots being voted. 

VI. Voting Procedures:     
 A. In accordance with the desires of the majority of 
the Association members as expressed at the May 28, 
1988 meeting and at the prerogative of the present Board 

of Governors as authorized in Article III, Section I of the 
By-Laws of the Association, the number of persons to sit 
on the Board of Governors shall be seven (7).  
 B. Place an “X” in the box beside the name of each 
candidate you wish to vote for. On all propositions, place 
an “X” in the appropriate box. On all proposed By-Laws 
changes mark an “X” in the appropriate box.  C. 
Fold your ballot and deposit in the ballot box provided. 
                     NOTE: Voting for 
more candidates than seats available will invalidate the 
ballot. 

VII. Ballot Counting:     
 A. After all the ballots have been cast, the Election 
Committee will open the ballot box and proceed to count 
and record the votes.     
 B. To verify proper performance in all aspects of the 
election, the election will be monitored by appointed 
Association members. 

VIII. Installation of Officers:    
 A. Immediately after the determination of names of 
the winning candidates, the newly elected members will 
assume their positions on the Board.    
 B. In accordance with Article III of the Association By-
Laws, the Board members will be elect executive officers 
from their owns ranks. The executive officers of the 
Association shall be President, Vice-President, Secretary, 
Assistant Secretary, Treasurer, and Assistant Treasurer.
       C. 
This Board of Governors shall manage and control the 
business affairs of the Association in accordance with the 
terms and conditions of the Articles of Incorporation and 
the By-Laws of the Association. 

IX. Voting by Absentee Ballot:   
 Members can request an absentee ballot, one for 
each lot on which an assessment is paid, which will list the 
slate of candidate dates, Propositions, and the proposed 
By-Law changes. The request form for absentee ballots 
should be filled in and mailed to:       
  Secretary     
   Meadview Civic Association              
  P.O. Box 217       
  Meadview, AZ 86444   
 Upon receipt of the request form, eligibility and 
number of votes entitled to be cast will be determined. 
The ballot(s) will be mailed to the requester with a return 
envelope addressed to the Secretary of the Board. After 
indicating your choice of candidates and By-Law changes, 
seal the ballot(s) in the envelope addressed to the 
Secretary. Walk-in Absentee ballots will be accepted until, 
2 P.M., THE FRIDAY PRIOR TO THE ANNUAL 
MEETING. Absentee Ballots received after THE FRIDAY 
PRIOR TO THE ANNUAL MEETING mail pick-up, will be 
invalid.     
 Upon receipt the sealed envelope with the absentee 
ballot showing the Bar Code of the voter shall be logged in 
and placed in a locked ballot box. On election Day, the 
Election Committee will remove the ballot from the 
envelope for counting purposes. 

Special Notice to ALL MCA Members Legal Notice of Election 
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ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND ELECTION DAY 
 

AT THE MEADVIEW CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
 

MAY 28, 2016 AT 10:00 A.M. 
 

BRING PHOTO I.D. 
AND  

KEY CARD SO YOU CAN VOTE 
 

IF YOU ARE A FULL-TIME RESIDENT 

 AND WILL BE OUT OF TOWN,  

ABSENTEE BALLOT (S) WILL BE AVAILABLE 

 AT THE MCA OFFICE BEGINNING  

MARCH 25, 2016 

 

CUT HERE    

 

REQUEST FOR ABSENTEE BALLOT (S)  

FOR THE 2016 ANNUAL ELECTION 

MAIL TO: Secretary of the Board  

P.O. Box 217 

             Meadview, AZ 86444 

 

Name: 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Lot #(s): 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 
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LORI RODGERS-ROLL 

- Born in Owosso, 

Michigan. My husband, 

Robert and I were 

seasonal visitors to 

Meadview for over 20 

years. We elected  to 

become property 

owners in 2005 and 

established permanent 

residency in 2012. 

For 30 years, I participated in and ran several 

businesses in construction and restaurants. 

This experience included operation, 

management and supervision in various 

venues. Various skills required were in 

financing, human resources, sales and public 

relations. 

In 1986, I was certified by the Michigan State 

Police as a law enforcement officer, as well as 

a firefighter for the State of Michigan. 

After 9/11, I went back to school and I became 

a Professional Emergency Manager, certified 

by the Department of Homeland Security and 

Michigan State Police. Subsequently, I gained 

the position as Director of Military and 

Emergency Services for the American Red 

Cross. 

Much of my experience since 9/11 has been in 

the area of government liaison and community 

relations for local, state and national disasters 

as a representative of the American Red Cross. 

Most of my life has been spent serving the 

public and the needs of the people in those 

communities. Now, I feel this is an opportunity 

for me to use my skills and my expertise to 

serve the Meadview Community. 

NEIL BAKER - A 

diversified life, I’ve 

been a laborer, 

builder, fisherman, 

farmer, salesman, 

manager and 

businessman. I’ve 

lived in Meadview 

since 2002. I hold two 

council seats with the 

Meadview Baptist 

Church discipleship 

and outreach. I head the Board of the newly 

formed Meadview Christian Academy of which 

I am facilitator and acting administrator.  

I propose to honor the peaceful serenity of our 

unique location while seeking a synergy within 

our people. 

Lynn Wright Murray -  

I have several degrees 
and was licensed in 
seven states as an 
appraiser, and licensed in 
Real Estate for over 30 
years.  I retired as a tax 
practitioner specializing 
in commercial, land and 
tax deferred exchanges 
along with being a Public 

Notary for twenty years. I also have a solid 
business background.  

 At present I am working as an Administrator for 
a multi-million dollar estate.  I owned Silver 
Lakes Business Services for several years and 
sold due to a death in the family.  I worked as a  
4-H leader and held offices in several Christian 
organizations, along with working as an editor for 
a small newspaper.  

I have donated my time to many non-profit 
organizations throughout my life.  I bought 
property here in Meadview in the 1980’s. My son 
also owns property here and I have lived in 
Meadview for about 4 years with my husband 
Sam Murray. 



MEADVIEW MONITOR                           MAY/JUNE, 2016 

THE COMMUNITY PLANNED FOR YOUR FUTURE       7 

 

 Events Calendars 
Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays Saturdays 

Body         

Conditioning 

8 am 

Meets in 

Auditorium 

Quail 

10 am 

3rd Tues. of each 

month 

Dark June, July & 

Aug! 

Meets in 

Auditorium 

Body                

Conditioning 

8 am 

Meets in Auditorium 

C.O.M. 

10 am 

1st Thurs. of each 

month.  

Dark June, July & 

Aug! 

Meets in Auditorium 

Body          

Conditioning 

8 am 

Meets in Auditorium 

Potlucks 

3rd Sat of each 

month-various times 

No Potlucks Dec & 

May. Check out the 

Schedule in the 

MCA Office. 

Splash Dance 

9 am 

Meets in Pool 

June, July & Aug 

ONLY! 

Crafty  Ladies 

1 pm 

Meets in 

Classroom 

Splash Dance 

9 am 

Meets in Pool 

June, July & Aug 

ONLY! 

Red Hat Society 

10 am 

3rd Thurs. each 

month 

Meets in Auditorium 

Splash Dance 

9 am 

Meets in Pool 

June, July & Aug 

ONLY! 

Membership 

Meeting 

9 am 

2nd Sat. of each 

month 

May’s Meeting is 

being held on  

May 28th @ 10 am 

Sit & be fit 

10:15 am 

Sept-April 22nd 

only  

Meets in 

Auditorium 

Bingo 

6:30 pm 

Dark June, July & 

Aug! 

Sit & be fit  

10:15 am 

 

Sept-April 22nd only  

Meets in Auditorium 

 Sit & be fit  

10:15 am 

 

Sept-April 22nd only  

Meets in Auditorium 

Meadview 

Ridgeriders 

ATV Club                     

9 am 

1st Sat. of each 

End of the Line 

Dancers 

6 pm 

Meets in 

Auditorium 

Starts October 13th 

 Explorers 

6:30 pm 

2nd Wed. of each 

month 

Meets in Auditorium 

 Bingo 

1 pm 

Meets in Auditorium 

 

JOIN US FOR SPLASH DANCE OR A COOL SWIM WHENEVER YOU PLEASE!                        

These functions & times may change, but if you have questions, please check with each group. 

QUAIL CLUB NEWS 

By Carol Duran 

April was a busy month. The Meadview Quail members and the Kingman Morning Glories 

attended the annual Community and Family Interest Club meeting and spring luncheon on 

April 12th at the Golden Corral in Kingman. During the meeting it was announced that 

together, Meadview and Kingman, are giving eight $1,000.00 scholarships this year. 

Congratulations to all of the recipients and “Thank You” to everyone that contributed. 

On April 19th, the program will be a facial by Sandy Henderson. That same day we will also 

be having a Spring Hat Contest with prizes so wear your Spring Hats to participate. 

On May 10th, the program will be the installation of the new Quail Officers and we will be 

having a potluck. The challenge for that meeting is to bring pictures of Dad or Mom or both. 

The Quail Club will not be meeting in June, July and August, but will resume in September. 

You don’t have to be a member of the Meadview Quail Club to attend Quail meetings. Hope 

to see you there!   
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A BIMONTHLY PUBLICATION 

ADVERTISEMENT RATES PER ISSUE 

AND ANNUALLY 

Business Card - $6 per issue or $36 per year. 

1/4 Page - $10 per issue or $60 per year. 

Half Page - $20 per issue or $120 per year. 

Full Page - $40 per issue or $240 per year. 

Please make check payable to Meadview Civic 

Association, Place your ad with payment in the 

mail to: P.O. 217 Meadview, AZ 86444. 

The MCA  reserves the right to edit or refuse ads 

or submissions. 

Sorry, no refunds for cancellations. 

NOTE: All ads must be paid in advance. 

As a courtesy to our advertisers we will include 

your advertisement on a business with a link to 

your website. 

Meadview Lake Motel 

WHERE LAKE MEAD MEETS THE GRAND 

CANYON 

(928) 564-2343 

ALL QUEEN SIZE BEDS 

REFRIGERATORS   

COLOR TV     

NEW UNITS            

LARGE ROOMS       

AIR CONDITIONING 

OWNER              

VIRGINIA PAGANO 

MANAGER          

MARY ALLSMAN 

30205 N. ESCALANTE BLVD 

MEADVIEW, AZ 86444 

928-234-2020 

760-777-3533 

SPRAY FOAM ROOFING 

Recoating Contractor AMC 
Spray Foam Insulation 

Discount 

URETHANE-FOAM-ROOFING 

FLAT ROOF SPECIALIST 

      Recoating & Repair                                 

    Elastomeric Roof Coating                  

New Construction       Flat Roofs                    

 Insulation   Metal Buildings              

Re-Roofing          Mobile Homes 

Lic # 255400 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

FOR 2016 

May 7th, Cinco De Mayo 

Band Party;  

May 28th, Memorial Day Weekend Band Party; 

July 1st, 4th of July Weekend Band Party;  

July 2nd, 4th of July Weekend Band Party; 

September 3rd, Labor Day Band Party;  

October 29th, Halloween Costume Band Party; 

November 12th, Thanksgiving Pot Luck Dinner; 

December 10th, Christmas Sweater  

Karaoke Party;  

December 31st, New Years Eve Band Party 

290 E. Meadview Blvd, Meadview, AZ 86444  

(928) 564-2100 
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COM 

REVIEW OF COM MEETINGS 

MARCH/APRIL 

By Suzann Newell 

 

The speaker for the February meeting was Alice Newton, Vegetation Manager for the 

National Park Service. She spoke on how to gather seeds from out desert plants and using 

them to beautify the bare spots along Sandy Point. She will set up workshops to teach the 

correct gathering and saving seeds and then in the Fall she will be here to plant the seeds. 

She asked for those interested in attending the workshop to sign up with her. There were 

quite a large number of  bald eagles, young and old, counted on the entire length of Lake 

Mead during the nationwide BackYard Bird Count. Friends of the Arizona Joshua Tree 

Forest also counted birds at the Grand Canyon Western Ranch and along the Grand Wash 

Cliffs. 

The speaker for the March meeting was Meadview’s own Liz Buckingham who had a very 

comprehensive program on the benefits available for veterans and their spouses. This 

included not only health care, but pension, compensation, and burial. She will be asked to 

return for another presentation. She is available to help all veterans and their spouses and 

her service is free. Liz, a former service officer and veteran, has been an advocate for 

veterans benefits for over 15 years. This was a very informative program. We also 

introduced two of the men who will be running for Sheriff of Mohave County in the Primary 

election in August. The slate for the LMRFD Fire Board was announced and those seven will 

be introduced to the community at the LMRFD meeting in Dolan on March 21, and in 

Meadview on April 18. 

The April 7 COM speaker will be Amanda Kaufman from Search and Rescue. She will 

explain what the group does, how and why. Buffalo Hayden will accompany her. This should 

be a very informative meeting. Remember, cookies and coffee are available at 9:45 with the 

meeting starting at 10. All are welcomed to attend. 

NEW 2017 ASSESSMENT OPTIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE 

1. Bill Pay– an automatic payment sent by the member from 

their bank account and a check will be made out and mailed 

to the MCA  from your bank. 

2. Credit Card payments– you will be able to call the MCA 

office and make your payment over the phone using most 

major cards. (This option is currently available!)  

3. Payment by Personal Check, Cashier’s Check or Money 

Order– as most have been doing in the past, but the checks 

will be deposited electronically. (You may write one check for 

all lots.) 

4. Cash– if you pay by cash at the office this will remain an 

option. 

E-Billing 

mca@citlink.net  

1. E-mail us at the above 

address to request E-Billing.  

2. In the Subject line write:  

     E-Billing Request.  

3.  In the body of the e-mail 

include your: name, address, e-

mail address, phone number and 

lot information.  

When the next billing cycle begins 

you will receive an e-bill instead 

of a paper bill. 
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MCA Potlucks 2016 

Please sign up in the MCA Office or call (928) 564-2313 

PLEASE SIGN UP!  

IT HELPS WITH KNOWING HOW MANY TO COOK FOR. 

May 28th 

June 25th 

July 2nd 

August 27th 

September 24th 

October 

22nd 

 

November 24th 

 

 

December 

Hamburger & Hotdogs 

Taco Bar 

Ice Cream Social 

Pulled Pork 

Breakfast Brunch 

Baked Potato Bar 

 

 

Thanksgiving Feast On 

Thanksgiving Thursday                                                       

 

NO POTLUCK  

12:00 P.M. 

 5:30 P.M. 

  2:00 P.M. 

  5:30 P.M. 

10:00 A.M. 

  5:30 P.M. 

  

 2:00 P.M. 

 

 

Merry Christmas!                  

Happy New Year! 
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PLEASE LET US KNOW WHEN YOU MOVE!! WE NEED YOUR NEW ADDRESS!! 

We have provided an address update form on the last page of this Meadview Monitor 

issue. Just fill it out and mail it to us. 

Friends of the Arizona Joshua Tree Forest have some very exciting news to share.  We have partnered 

with an international team of scientists on an initiative to sequence the genome of the Joshua Tree (Yucca 

brevifolia in the broad sense). The project aims to identify genes involved in co-evolution with yucca moths 

and climate adaptation.  

The project includes a social media campaign to generate public engagement, and promote public 

understanding of conservation genomics. You can check out the project webpage here: http://

joshuatreegenome.org/, follow the project on twitter here: @JTGenome, and join the Facebook group 

here: https://www.facebook.com/jtgenome/.  

Why Sequence The Joshua Tree Genome? 

A Joshua tree reference genome would open the doors to answering many questions, of both scientific and 

conservation importance. 

Discovering genes that allow adaptation to desert environments. The Mojave Desert contains some of the 

hottest and most arid regions of North America. To survive in these inhospitable environments, Joshua trees 

have developed an array of physiological and morphological adaptations, from thickening of the waxy cuticle 

on the outside the leaves, to reduced stomatal pore size, and the presence of water storage cells. Sequencing 

the Joshua tree genome will help to identify the genetic basis of these adaptations, and will identify existing 

genetic variation in Joshua trees that may allow some individuals to survive and adapt to warmer 

temperatures. We will combine genome-wide-association studies with gene expression assays in common 

gardens to determine which genes have enabled Joshua trees to survive in the Mojave. 

Understanding the genetics of co-evolution. Like all yuccas, Joshua trees rely on a specialized group of 

moths to move their pollen from plant to plant. Amazingly, female moths actively collect and distribute yucca 

pollen after laying their eggs in the flowers they pollinate. Yucca moths effectively farm yucca seeds as 

nutrition for their offspring. In exchange for reliable pollination, yuccas sacrifice some of their seeds to the 

moths’ larvae. Joshua tree flowers exhibit a suit of adaptations that promote active moth pollination while 

deterring larval consumption of all their developing seeds. The genetic bases of these adaptations, however, 

are currently unknown.  Sequencing of a reference Joshua tree genome would pave the way for association 

mapping to identify genes contributing to co-evolved adaptations to yucca moth pollination and larval seed 

predation. 

A genomic approach to conservation. Ensuring that Joshua trees will persist into the future means 

preserving not only the plants themselves, but also the genetic variation that will allow them to adapt to 

changing climates and environments. We will use a landscape genomics approach to measure the total 

amount of genetic variation in different populations, and estimate genetic differentiation between 

populations. This information will allow us to identify which populations of Joshua tree have the greatest 

potential to adapt to future environmental changes, and give these areas the highest priority for conservation. 

Come join us! Annual membership fees- single/couple $25, family $45.   For more information 

check out our website at:  www.joshuatreeforest.org 

Arizona Joshua Tree Forest 

http://joshuatreegenome.org/,
http://joshuatreegenome.org/,
https://www.facebook.com/jtgenome/
http://www.joshuatreeforest.org
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By Suzann Newell 

   

 

  EXPLORERS  

 
The boat ride across to Scanlon Bay and the hike up to  
Joker and Jumbo mines was taken in the last days of February.  
Great weather and the group found the mines in the same shape as they have been in for the last 25 
years. Still interesting. We also had ten burros come down and roll in the dust and wander around close 
to us. Seven hikers came down Marble Canyon to share a potluck lunch with the rest of us. That hike is 
close to 4 miles long with one horrendous limestone (marble) cliff you must get down before you get into 
Hualapai Wash. 
 
The trip to Petroglyph Wash has some really interesting cliffs, canyons and mines.  The Pope Mine #1 
is on a high point above Kingman Wash and you can see the Vegas Strip. Coming around the Loop 
road we watched as a dozen Desert Big Horn Sheep swooped up to the top of the bluff. We drove 
around to the other side and there they were, plastered on the rocks. Five with full curls, five with half 
curls and two young rams with short curls standing together on one rock. The larger sheep lined 
themselves on the peaks of the topmost rocks making a perfect photo. We planned to drive 
Buck~N~Doe the 47 dirt miles to Peach Springs, but there had been a rock slide on that road, so we 
drove Antares to reach Peach Springs. Nothing was going to stop us from having Hualapai Tacos for 
lunch! We have a trip planned to drive to the Golden Mile Mining town. This town during the ‘70s, ‘80s 
and early ‘90s had several complete buildings and you could see the mine workings, but in the mid-’90s 
the NPS tore down the buildings and blocked the mines. It is still interesting to imagine what the town 
looked like. 
 
In April we plan a drive on Alamo Lake Road to Chicken Springs Road and down 93 to the Seventeen 
     Mile Loop. Probably come back to Wikiup to have lunch. Come join 
            us at our regular monthly meetings where we plan hikes 
        and trips. We meet at 6:30 in the MCA auditorium the 
            2nd Wednesday of each month. 

          

         OVER the HILL HIKERS 
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MEADVIEW COMMUNITY CHURCH 
 

This is our regular schedule of services:                 

Sunday:   Sunday School at 9:45 and Morning Worship at 10:45 with the  

   observance of Holy Communion the 1
st
 Sunday of each month.                           

Wednesday:  Midweek Bible Study & Prayer Service at 6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study on 

   the 1
st 

 & 3
rd 

 Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m.        

Friday:   Choir Practice at 6:30 p.m. Men’s Breakfast will take place on the  

   Tuesdays of January 12th, February 9th and March 8th at 8:00 a.m. in 

   our fellowship hall. 

Our Monthly potluck lunch usually follows the morning worship service on the 3
rd

 Sunday of 

each month. We want all of our friends and neighbors to know that they are always welcome 

to worship with us at Meadview Community Church. 

 

Pastor John Mulvihill 

564-2411 

Sunday:          9:45 a.m. -  Sunday School        

  11:00 a.m. - Worship Service                 

Monday:        9:30 a.m. -  Women’s Bible Study, the 1st and 3rd Monday of each month. (MBC, 

    Fellowship Hall)                    

Tuesday:    2:00 p.m. -  Cottage Prayer (Ann Woods Home, 200 Coral Isle Dr.)       

Wednesday:  3:00 p.m. -  Men’s Bible Study (MBC, Classroom Bldg.)        

Thursday:     5:00 p.m. -  Bible Study/Prayer Meeting (MBC, Classroom Bldg.)           

Friday:         11:30 a.m. -  Meadview Christian Academy - BBQ Pot Luck Lunch (MBC, Fellowship 

   Hall) 

Saturday:   9:00 a.m. -  Men’s Breakfast, the 2nd Saturday of each month.            

TAD’S AUTO & MARINE SERVICE & REPAIR  
ASE Certified Mechanic  
A/C Tune ups 
Brakes 
Suspension Computer Diagnostics  
Tire Repair 

TAD’S BOAT & RV STORAGE 
Covered and Uncovered  
24 ft. TO 36 ft. Covered   

ANY SIZE Uncovered  
24-Hour Access  

Gate Code to Entry  

MEADVIEW BAPTIST CHURCH 

27070 N. PIERCE FERRY ROAD 
MEADVIEW, AZ 86444 

1-928-564-2855 

www.meadviewbaptist.com 564-2341 
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Meadview Civic Association 

P.O. 217 

Meadview, AZ 86444 

MEADVIEW CIVIC ASSOCIATION, INC. 

NAME:__________________________________ DATE:__________________ 

LOT #S:__________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER & E-MAIL UPDATE! 

 

MAILING ADDRESS: _______________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE #: ________________________________________________________ 

ALT. PHONE #: ____________________________________________________ 

E-MAIL ADDRESS: _________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to receive E-Billing at the above e-mail address. 


